
 

 
 
 
In the fall we began the process of developing a 

vision for our school community.  Parents, stu-
dents, staff, community partners and district staff 
came together to explore our strengths, our beliefs 
and our future.  We took time to appreciate the best 
of Maywood with the following words:  openness, 
nurturing, connectedness, relationship, family and 
friends, support and how our school is the heart of 
the community.   
 
We acknowledged that the Maywood community 
values conversations and stories, and the diversity 
and resilience of our families and our collaborative 
work together.   
 
As we look forward to the future,  
we remember what we believe in:  
 
 Providing a sense of home, 
 Building capacity in each other 
 Carrying our kindness forward   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Even though we are moving into uncertain times 
with a changing neighbourhood, we want to main-
tain the strong sense of community, nurture the 
spirit of Maywood and preserve funding for our 
school.   
 
We worked with local Indigenous artist Shain Jack-
son who created a logo to reflect the values and 
beliefs of our school community.   
 
We are so grateful for his work and his generosity 
of time and creativity.  He has gifted our school 
with a carving of our new school logo.  Please take 
some time to look at this beautiful piece outside 
our school office.  Many members of our school 
community have been part of this process and 
know the story of our logo.  We are sharing the sto-
ry with our students.   
 

Please ask them about the meaning of the 
logo.   

 
 
 

NEWSLETTER JUNE 1, 2019 

Principal’s Message:  Our New School Logo 



Summer Volunteers needed!!! 

Can you help water our community 

garden over the summer break for 

one week? 

Sign up for one week blocks from Monday 

to Sunday.  

Spots still available!  

Sign up in room 105 

 
 

 
To our global leadership group of grade 6 & 7’s who 
raised approx. $120 for Save the Children Fund sell-
ing popcorn! Good job!  
 
To our school parents, staff, community members, 
and youth leadership who helped at the carnival or 
donated auction items, money or cakes for the cake 
walk and to the Burnaby Neighbourhood House, 
Byrne Creek Leos, and the Burnaby Fire Firefighters 
for helping make the carnival another successful 
community event.  We thank you for your support, 
generosity and time!  
 
To the Rotary Club of Burnaby for your generosity 
and donation of $500 for our fruit & veggie and 
snack programs. We appreciate it very much!  
To the Burnaby Firefighters who generously donat-
ed their time and food donations throughout the 
school year!  
 

.  

  

 

 

 

Summer Reading Club 2019   
This Burnaby Public Library program is a great way to 

discover new books and have fun reading throughout the 

summer.  You can read at home, at the library or on va-

cation. 

 Sign up at any branch of Burnaby Public Library 

starting Friday, June 14.  You will get a reading rec-

ord, bookmark, stickers and a calendar to keep track 

of your reading. 

 

 

 Mark your Summer Reading Club calendar for every 

day that you read at least 15 minutes.  You can use 

the reading record to keep track of the books you 

read. 

 When 50 days are marked on your calendar, you’ve 

earned your official Summer Reading Club medal.  

Medals are given out in September. 

 

Come to the library or go to our website for more infor-

mation about the Summer Reading Club www.bpl.bc.ca 

Reminders from your Maywood 
School Library  

June 3 - 6  - Last week of Book Exchange  
Thurs. June 13—All Student library books 
due back!  
 

Please note that our community cloth-

ing room will be closed after 

Friday, June 14th!  No further 

donations accepted.  

Volunteers still needed to help at the year 

end barbeque on Friday June 7th We need 

your help to set up, serve food,  and clean 

up after the event. Sign up now in room 105  



 Did you know that our school will be a 
Voting Place for the Federal Election on 
Oct. 21, 2019?  

 Did you know that you can apply to work 
at our school on Election Day? 

 Go to:  http://www.elections.ca.  Click on 
"We're hiring.  Come work with us." 

 Make sure in the "Other" comment box 
you state:  I am at parent at Maywood 
School.  

It would be great to have our school voting 
site managed by our parent community.   

Apply Now! 

Maywood School is a voting place on  

October 21, 2019 for the Federal Election  

 

http://www.elections.ca/


June 2019 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

      1 

2 3 4 5 
Bottle Drive 
8:40-9:00 am 

6 
 

7      PAC/COUNCIL 
AGM at 9:30 am & parent 
appreciation breakfast   
 
Year End BBQ 
3:30-5:30 pm 

8 

9 10 
 

11 
 

12 13 
 

14 
Sports Day  
 
Early Dismissal  
@1:30 pm  

15 

16 17 18 
 

19 20 
 

21 
 
Early Dismissal 
@ 2:00 pm  
 

22 

23 24 25 26 
Awards Assembly 
1 pm   
 

Report Cards  
going home  

27 
Last Day for Stu-
dents dismissal 
 @ 10 am  
 
Gr.7 leaving  
Ceremony  @9am 

28 29 

30       


